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French Immersion expanding to high school in Warman 

French Immersion programming in Warman will be expanding to include Grade 9 at Warman High School 
for the 2026/27 school year. The program will continue to grow by a grade each year, eventually offering 
French Immersion programming for Grades 9 through 12 in 2029/30.  

“The Prairie Spirit Board of Education’s decision to expand French Immersion programming reflects our 
commitment to a strong and vibrant bilingual program,” said Tracey Young, Director of Education. “Our 
students will continue to benefit from excellent teaching, resources, and learning opportunities.” 

The French Immersion program was established in Warman in the fall of 2018. There are currently over 
230 French Immersion students in Kindergarten to Grade 7 at École Warman Elementary School. The 
program will expand to include Grade 8 this fall. 

École Warman Elementary School is classified as a dual-track school, offering programming in both 
English and French. 

Prairie Spirit School Division serves 11,500 students in 45 schools and 28 communities surrounding the 
City of Saskatoon. 

 

For more information, please contact: 
Brenda Erickson, Communication Manager 
306-683-2800 
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